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CIED-IUST Foundation Inaugurates one-week short term computer course 

for students of Department of Islamic Studies 

09.12.2024: The one-week short-term computer course for students of the Department of 

Islamic Studies was inaugurated by Prof. Parvez A. Mir, CEO CIED-IUST Foundation today. 

During the opening session, Prof. Mir emphasized the importance of computer literacy in 

today's world, highlighting its significance for both personal and professional development. He 

discussed how fundamental computer knowledge is relevant to everyday life and various career 

paths including entrepreneurship. 

The course is designed to improve students' understanding of essential computer skills and their 

practical applications with a particular focus on empowering female students. It covers key 

applications such as Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint and other essential tools that are 

crucial in the digital age. 

The one-week short-term computer course also provides young entrepreneurs with practical 

skills and insights, empowering them to manage and grow their businesses in an increasingly 

digital world. 

 


